[image: image1.jpg]


Silkstone Newsletter

                                 September 2017
Welcome to the Autumn Term Newsletter. A sad farewell to all our leavers who have started school this month and a warm welcome to all our new children. 
We have a busy term planned with lots of exciting events going on around the nursery, from nature walking, baking, exploring outside and food tasting not to forget breakfast from around the world with OOSC. Please see our Calendar for important dates.   Julie Herbert – Nursery Head

Baby Room- Michelle Hoyland

In the Baby Room this term we have lots of exciting activities based around our theme of transport. We love getting messy collaging, painting, drawing, baking and going out in the fresh air exploring the world around us. 
Toddler Room – Sarah Hunter

Over the next couple of months we will be focusing our activities around the topics, Under the Sea and Autumn. We are excited to do lots of messy play such as jelly fish and leaf prints. Whatever the weather we will be collecting leaves and conkers from around the village, using them to create beautiful pictures to take home. We will be exploring textures/smells of different fruits and vegetables. The children will also have the opportunity to make yummy treats and enjoy the outside, jumping in muddy puddles. Please can I remind you to provide suitable clothing and footwear as the weather turns cold.
Nursery Room – Anna Shepherd
Nursery will begin the term with On the Farm as our topic. There will be a chance to explore the farm, creating models, masks and pictures. Nursery will be baking ‘Percy Pig Buns’, fruit and vegetable tasting and singing and dancing to our favourite farm songs.  

Our October topic will be exploring Houses and Homes. Reading one of our favourite books, The Gruffalo and making bug hotels. 

Preschool 1 – Rachel Hunter

We would like to welcome our new children into Preschool. Bernard Bear is our Preschool mascot and children have the opportunity to take Bernard home and share his experiences in his exciting adventure book. 

Our topic for September is Space and Planets. We will be reading stories about space such as, Aliens Love Underpants and using our imagination for arts and craft activities. Look out for our Space station.
Preschool 2 – Heather Harrison

A big welcome to children joining Preschool 2. We are starting a new adventure, learning and playing together.

We will begin the term looking at people who help us thinking about all the different jobs people do.

In October we will be looking at the ‘Farm’, learning about where our food comes from and what animals we may find.

As autumn is approaching we will observe our natural environment change. If you see anything at home related to our topics please bring it into Nursery so we can talk about it and display it in our room.

Coming up soon is our Harvest sing a long, so we will be practicing lots of songs ready for you to come and listen to and enjoy refreshments at the Macmillan coffee morning.
OOSC – Amy Stewart
We would like to welcome our new starters. New for this term is our special themed breakfast which will be taking place on different days each month. Please feel free to let the staff know any idea you or your children may have.

We have lots of spooky things planned for the October Holiday Club such as our spooktacular disco and haunted walk in the woods. Bookings are now being taken on a first come first served basis. Please see our website or OOSC team for more information.
Reminders
· No Parking in the Health Centre
· All Funding Forms to be returned
· Parents Evening booking open(ask in rooms)
· Please adhere to Session times start 7.30am, 8am or 1pm and finish1pm, 3.30pm or 6pm.
· Dance forms to be returned.
Cliff Nursery Silkstone Tel: (01226)792350

